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The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present The Addams Family. The show opens  on 

Wednesday, February 24th and will run for four nights with the final performance on Saturday, February 

27th.  All shows are at 7:00 pm.  Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 for students.  Advanced ticket 

order forms can be found on the district website www.srsd.net and in each main office.   Advance ticket 

sales deadline is Friday, February 5th.  After that date, no advance ticket requests will be 

accepted.  Remaining tickets may be purchased at the door on the night of each performance when the 

box office opens at 6:00 pm. 
 
Attention 7th Graders:  The 7th grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise around Manhattan is on  
June 3, 2016.  Cost is $106.  All payments must be made in full by Friday, January 29. 
 

Attention all Students:  Students are not allowed to stay after to watch a sporting event without a parent or 

guardian.  Students must go home and come back with a parent if they would like to watch a game.  

Attention Honor Roll Students:  Do you like to ski or snowboard?  Jack Frost/Big Boulder has 

once again given us FREE Ski Passes for our honor roll students.  If you are on the honor roll list, come 

down to the main office to claim your FREE ski pass and enjoy a day on the slopes!  Congratulations!! 

The Girls’ Basketball Team is selling short and long sleeve T-shirts, see one 

of the players, if you are interested.  

 Mark your calendar!  The Annual Bowling for Scholarship Dollars will take place on Saturday, January 30 from 1-4 
PM @ Thunderbird Lanes.  $20 for adults and $10 for students & children includes 2 games of bowling with shoes – buffet 
style food and beverages are also included.  Come out and support our students! 
 

Youth Canteen will be having a meeting on Thursday, January 21 in Room N-8.  Come out to help 

make plans and signs for the dance in February. 

 National Junior Honor Society is collecting new or gently used coats to donate this winter season.  
Please drop your coat in the bin beside the greeter desk.   

 
Attention members of the Spanish Club:  our next meeting will be Friday, January 22 at 2:20 in D-4. 
If you cannot attend, see Mrs. Abbato. 
 

Attention all MS Athletes who intend to go out for a Spring Sport.  Again, all MS Athletes who intend on going 
out for a Spring Sport such as Boys Baseball, Girls Softball, and Boys and Girls TRACK.   
There will be an extremely important informational meeting that will take place on Wednesday,  
January 27, after school.  Discussed at this meeting will be important items such as permission slips, physicals, 
rules, try-out schedules, etc.   If you have not gotten a physical this year for a sport, but need to get one, you 
need to call your own doctor to get one as soon as possible as they are no longer offered through the school at 
this time.  The needed paperwork for your doctor will be available for you to get at this meeting.  Once again, if 
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you plan on going out for a spring sport, you do not want to miss this meeting on Wednesday, January 27.  Write 
it down in your agenda.  Here is where you are to report:   
For Boys Baseball and Girls Softball:  You are going to the CAFETERIA.   
For Boys and Girls Track:  Report to the GYM.  
Your coaches will meet you all there.  This meeting will be until 3:00pm and you will be taking the 3:00pm bus 
home.  IF you cannot attend this meeting, or should you have any questions in particular, please see our Athletic 
Director -- Mr. Schoka in the main office prior to the January 27 meeting.  Thank you.   

 
 
Attention all singers, dancers, comedians, jugglers, and performers of all kinds. There will be an informational 
meeting for anyone interested in the Middle School Variety Show on Tuesday, January 26, in the cafeteria 
right after school. Plan to take the 3:00 bus home. If you have questions, please see Mrs. Beirne in B-1 or Mrs. 
Patterson in A-8. 
 

Attention Student Council:  There will be a meeting Wednesday, January 27th in room 
C-7 from 2:15 until 3.  
 

Attention ALL 8th grade STYLE members, your permission slips 

are due today by the end of the day in the STYLE mailbox. 

 
 
 
There will be Channel One today. 
 

What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


